
"As Director of the Office of Reserve Affairs and on behalf of the serving personnel of
6glaigh na hEireann, please accept our most sincere congratulations on the 50th

anniversary of your commissioning as Defence Forces Officers.

You have carried on a long tradition of voluntary reserve service, demonstrated

constructive patriotism and provided leadership to your units during a very dynamic

period for the State. Your dedication and significant contribution during your service

and since is very much appreciated. This is a marvellous opportunity for you to
ieminisce on your days in service with tales,l am sure, that won't want for telling with

the passage of time - Enjoy the day!"

Regards,

Oliver Dwyer
Col
Director - Office of Reserve Affairs (ORA)
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